
Thank you for your comment, Corey Rice.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50433.
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Comment Submitted:

Please do not close the Jean, NV area to OHV use. My family and I enjoy riding out there on our atvs and motorcycles. This is
one of the few areas that are fun to ride left in the Las Vegas area. Please don't take it away from us. 

Thank You, 

The Rice Family


